
Eden Township Board of Trustees Meeting Minutes 

I hereby certify that sufficient funds were on deposit for the payment of the forgoing bills when obligated and funds are now on 

deposit to pay the attached expenditures; ___________________ Steve Little, Fiscal Officer. 

 

______________________        _____________________         ____________________           ______________________ 

Chairman, Ken Hall                    Don Glover                                Ryan Bagent                              Fiscal Officer, Steve Little 

 

December 27, 2010 @ 8:00 p.m. 

 

This meeting was called to order in the Eden Community Center by Chairman Ken Hall, with all 

present standing to recite the pledge of allegiance. The following Eden Township personnel were 

also present; Trustee Don Glover, Trustee Ryan Bagent and Fiscal Officer Steve Little.  Road 

Maintenance Supervisor Dan Baker came in later. A copy of the minutes, a monthly cash journal 

report and; fund, appropriation and revenue status reports were given all trustees. Trustee Glover 

moved to waive the reading of the minutes, Trustee Bagent seconded the motion and all voted in 

favor. The minutes were filed for the permanent record. 

 

Public Participation:  There was none 

 

Old Business:   Don Glover reported we were still in the running for the issue two grant. We 

most likely won’t find out for sure if we get the grant until January at the meeting of the Licking 

County Township Association in Highwater.  

 

New Business:  It was noted that the Waste Management Bills went up this month. All agreed it 

was due to the increase in the solid waste district fees that were permitted to be passed throught 

to the customers.  

The trustees agreed to hold the annual organizational meeting at 7:00 p.m. on Monday, January 

3, 2011 the Advocate was notified via fax and a copy of that fax will be attached to the minutes 

of that meeting. 

Don Glover moved to approve the temporary appropriations that were presented by Fiscal 

Officer Little Ryan Bagent seconded the motion and all voted in favor. It was noted we would 

not have as much carry over next year as we had this year by approximately $30,000. 

 

Trustee Bagent  moved to pay the bills, Trustee Glover seconded the motion and all voted in 

favor. The attached listing is a true and accurate listing of the bills that were presented to be paid. 

 

Trustee Glover made a motion to adjourn, Trustee Bagent seconded the motion and all trustees 

voted in favor. The meeting was adjourned. 


